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November 19, 2020 

South Fork Families and Staff, 

As of Thursday, November 19th, we have been notified that an individual associated with South 
Fork PM Pre-Kindergarten has tested positive for Covid-19. Upon receiving the documented 
result, we contacted the Christian County Health Department for guidance and performed 
contact tracing.  

With the information we collected, we have made the decision to offer Pre-Kindergarten, both 
AM and PM remotely until Monday, November 30th.  No other individual outside of the Pre-
Kindergarten classroom was exposed.  With this being the case, we will continue to offer in-
person learning for all grade levels outside of Pre-Kindergarten.   

Although no one was exposed, we remind you to evaluate yourself and your family for signs or 

symptoms.  It is important to be truthful with yourself and stay home when you have these.  It 

is also important to seek medical advice when you do experience these.  An alternative 

diagnosis or testing by your healthcare provider helps maintain the safety of both students and 

staff at South Fork  

We are committed to providing your child and our staff with a safe and healthy 
environment. Thank you for your understanding and ongoing cooperation with our Covid 
prevention policies and procedures as we work to help protect your children, your families, and 
our staff and their families. For any questions or concerns, please contact us at 217-237-4333. 

Respectfully, 

 

Chris Clark 
South Fork Superintendent 
 


